
 

 

TOWN OF LAWRENCE, WI 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Please take notice a public hearing will be held at a Town of Lawrence Planning and 

Zoning Board Meeting on Wednesday, May 14, 2025, at 6:00PM or as shortly thereafter 

as possible at the Town Hall located at 2400 Shady Court. This meeting will be held in 

person for the public to submit testimony, either oral or written, on the following: 

 

1. A request to rezone to a Planned Development District, Town of Lawrence 

Ordinance 300-139 on Parcels L-18, L-19, L-20, L-21-1, L-22, L-22-1, L-401-

1, L-20-1, (I41/CTH S Interchange) by Lawrence Center Development LLC. 

 

Cindy Kocken, Clerk-Treasurer 

Town of Lawrence 

April 25, 2025 

 

 
Posted at the following on April 30, 2025, and May 7, 2025 

 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court 

Town of Lawrence website 

Property owners notified within 500 feet of subject property 

Notice in Green Bay Press Gazette 

 


